
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Department of Ophthalmology 

and Visual Sciences 

invites you to join us as we 

honor the retirement of 

Thomas A. Weingeist, PhD, MD, 
Head of the Department of Ophthalmology  

and Visual Sciences  
September 1986 to January 2006 

 with a celebration in the 

  Atrium Dining Room 

 (7th floor Roy Carver Pavilion) 

  on Tuesday, June 29, 2010 

  from 4:00-6:00 p.m. 
 


